
Comment from Sharmila Shankarkumar 

Please do not change the "The Safer Affordable Fuel-Efficient Vehicles Rule for Model Years 2021-
2026 Passenger Cars and Light Trucks". The standards must stay high if we are to have a clean 
environment. Global warming is real and the consequences of not making changes now will affect 
our country and the world for hundreds of years in the future. Please make every effort to raise 
standards not lower them. 

 


